
HARVEST  CHURCH  

PARENTS  NEWSLETTER  AUTUMN  2024  

 

Group Leaders: 

Splashers 0 - 4yrs: Nicki  

Rapids yr R - 2: Alison 

Flow yr 3 - 6: Rob 

Delta yr 7 - 9: Jess & Andrew 

YLG 14yrs+: Tom & Fiona 

Get in touch 
We love to hear your feedback, 

suggestions and comments. 

 

Give Hannah a call on  

01420 81950 

 

Or email  

hannah.turner@harvestchurch.uk 

 

Or drop into the Maltings on  

Tuesday, Wednesday or Friday. 

Diving Deeper 
Our new termly workshops 
are a hit with our young 
people. In the summer 
term the children came  
together for a Worship 
Workshop which saw their 
creativity let loose as they 
explored different ways to 
worship God.  
The autumn term served up 
The Prayer Project  giving 
them space to try different 
ways to connect with God, 
a chance for everyone to 
start their own prayer  
journal and the opportunity 
to hear powerful  
testimonies of answered 
prayers. 

for, ‘Everyone who calls on the name of the Lord will be saved.’ Romans 10vs13 

Diving In  
Is anyone else still flying high 
from the blessing of baptising 
five of our youth in  
September? To watch 
them take that step 
as a statement of 
their commitment to 
God was not only an 
important moment in 
their walk with God but a shining 
example to our youth and  
children. Even my 7 year old who 
watched the baptisms said to  

 

me he needs to practice holding 
his breath under water ready for 
when he is baptised, he was able 

to connect and relate 
to what was  
happening. 
 
We pray for these 5 
that God will set their 
feet on firm  

foundations and bless every step 
they take on their walk with God!  

Amen. 



Our yr3-yr6 group Flow spent 
time looking at Psalm 136 
which celebrates all that God 
has done for his people and in 
the children’s bible it repeats 
the line ‘His love continues 
forever’.  
 
All the children came up with 
some wonderful wording and I 
have to share with you this  
fantastic psalm that some of 
our children wrote: 
 
He helps us in hard times. 
His love continues forever. 
He created the earth. 
His love continues forever. 
He sent his Son to die for us 
and take away our sins. 
His love continues forever. 
He heals people who are sick. 
His love continues forever. 
He gives us wildlife to enjoy. 
His love continues forever. 
He reveals his good plans to 
us. 
His love continues forever. 

Go with the 
Flow of the 
Psalms 

 Gift Week On Sunday 17th 
November we will see the 
start of Gift Week. This is an 
opportunity to stretch our 
faith as we meet the  
financial needs of our 
church including £2000 
towards the costs of 

Newday. We would love the 
children to feel included in 
this so please do talk to them 
about it and if they want to 

bring some pocket money 
to contribute please do! 

They can put it in the box 
on the welcome desk. 

Samaritan’s Purse 
Operation Christmas Child 

 
If you have packed a shoebox for this appeal 

Please drop it to Alton Maltings by 18th November. 

O’Come Let Us Sing Carols! 
The children have an exciting invitation to join us on stage at our 
upcoming carol service on Dec 22nd. To prepare for this we will 
be practicing the carol O’Come All Ye Faithful on 24th Nov, 8th & 
14th Dec straight after The Source so please pick your children up 
at 12 noon on those dates. There will be the option to sing or play 
percussion so something for everyone including our Splashers! 

Spiritual Gifts Morning 
While the grown ups studied Spiritual 
Gifts at the Alton Methodist Church the 
Children were at Alton Maltings doing the 
same, just with more marshmallows! We 
had such a great morning of discovery and 
every child chose one or more spiritual 
gifts that they would like to explore further 
so do ask them about what they chose, you may be surprised! 

Just as a body, though one, has many parts, but all its many 
parts form one body, so it is with Christ. 1 Corinthians 12 vs 12 


